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Cooperative of American Physicians, Inc. Members Elect New Chair and  

New Member to Board of Directors 

 

LOS ANGELES, July 30, 2013 – The Cooperative of American Physicians, Inc. (CAP) today 

announced the election of Béla S. Kenessey, MD as president and chair of its Board of Directors, 

and Gregory Lizer, MD as incoming board member. Dr. Kenessey replaces former president and 

chair, John E. Ingram, MD, who will now serve as Chair Emeritus of the Board of Directors.  

The election results were ratified at CAP’s annual meeting of members and board meeting, both 

held on July 18, 2013 at its Los Angeles corporate headquarters.  

 

A board certified Danville, California family practitioner, Dr. Kenessey was elected president by 

the CAP Board after serving as a member of the board since 2009. In addition, Dr. Kenessey has 

served as chair of the Mutual Protection Trust Northern California Claims Review Committee 

since 2005, among other active committee roles.  

 

Dr. Lizer, a board certified pediatrician practicing in La Cañada-Flintridge, California, was 

elected by the membership to fill the vacant position left by Dr. Ingram. He has most recently 

served as chair of CAP’s Membership Development Committee, a role he will continue in, as he 

adds serving on the 15-member board of directors to his organizational contributions.   

 

“Both Dr. Kenessey and Dr. Lizer have demonstrated a remarkable commitment to the success of 

the Cooperative of American Physicians in countless ways over the past several years,” noted 

Chief Executive Officer James L. Weidner. “Dr. Kenessey will no doubt continue to lend his 

solid leadership expertise, while the spirited Dr. Lizer will contribute his valuable marketing and 

business development prowess to the mix,” Weidner said. 

 (more) 
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For complete biographies of all CAP board members, visit www.capphysicians.com/about-

us/physician-leadership/directors. To request a photograph of CAP board members, please 

contact Mary Crystal at 213-473-8734 or mcrystal@CAPphysicians.com.  

About the Cooperative of American Physicians, Inc.  

The Cooperative of American Physicians, Inc. was established in 1975 by a group of California 

physicians to manage the escalating cost of medical professional liability coverage. Two years 

later, CAP formed the Mutual Protection Trust, which today provides protection to nearly 12,000 

of California's finest physicians, and which has earned an A+ (Superior) rating from A.M. Best 

since 2006. Based in Los Angeles, CAP also has offices in San Diego, Orange County, 

Sacramento, and Palo Alto. For more information, visit www.CAPphysicians.com. 
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